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Village Green Committee Minutes for Tuesday 25th October 2016 

Attendees
Wayne Thomas (Chair)
Lisa Gray (Secretary)
Alan Williams (Treasurer)
Phil Heath
Ron Lucas
Brenda Marshall
Dave Pye

Apologies
Tom Taylor

1. Bonfire night arrangements
The timings for the bonfire night celebrations were agreed as:

· 5.30pm Wayne to light the BBQ
· Food from 6pm, 
· Bonfire lit at 6.30pm
· Fireworks at 6.50pm
· Sunday at 10.30am volunteers to rake the fire

2. Village green path
The path is now sprayed and dust laid. 
Action: Buy burner in Jan/Feb
Action: Dave to buy Round Up when convenient
Action: Dust to be added to path next Summer.


3. Village green wet area and willows
Action: Ron to lop any errant branches off and add to the bonfire

4. Christmas Tree
The replacement for the village green Christmas tree was discussed. Wayne has contacted the Dingle, and they have recommended a Noble fir, at a cost of £40+VAT. 

Action: Tree to be picked up when available and planted when it rains.
Action: Also to purchase a post and mulch

5. Finance  

Financial summary from Treasurer Alan Williams:

Balance B/F - £2,235.70

2016/17 Income (to date) - £1,160.66
· Vat Refund - £122.09
· Gift Aid - £258.57
· Friends of the Green - £780.00

Expenditure - £530.63
· Insurance - £123.74
· Maintenance/Sundries - £57.89
· New Brushcutter - £349.00

Balance as at 24/10/16 - £2,875.73

6. Committee constitution
The committee constitution needs amending as it is currently out of date. The timeframe for amending was agreed as follows:
· Wayne to email round the constitution to members asap
· Committee members to respond within 2 weeks, and no later than the 7th November.
· A sub-committee of volunteers to amend the constitution in the light of responses – Phil,  Alan, Wayne, and Lisa 
· Sub-committee to meet 8th November
· Comments on the redraft by 7th December
· Committee to meet and ratify new version January 10th, 8pm, Hare and Hounds
7. New venue for meetings

The committee unanimously agreed to remain at the current meeting venue. 

AOB
It was noted that the village green gate had been broken by children bouncing on it. And that the small gate continues to clang loudly when closed.
Action: Dave to discuss the breakage with both sets of parents. 
Action: Dave to consider removing the small gate to prevent gate clanking. 

Next Meeting: 10th January, 8pm, Hare and Hounds
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